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January & February 2021 

Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners, 

Praise the Lord that 2020 is finally behind us. Lord willing, 2021 will be much better. 
We are getting booked up for the remainder of our furlough. We had quite a few pastors 
ask us to wait and call them at the beginning of this year. I have booked up every 
Sunday until May. We are looking forward to seeing many of you in the coming 
months. There are some churches that I have attempted several times to contact, but I 
have not been able to get through. I will continue to try to connect with you, but if I 
cannot, and you want us to come and update your church, please email me, and we 
can set something up. Our email address is kenneys2africa@gmail.com, or you can call 
me at (803) 347-3126. 

We hope that you all had a great Christmas and New Year. We really enjoyed being 
back for Christmas with the family. Being on the field at Christmas makes our time 
here so much more meaningful. 

Our two oldest children are both working jobs and saving for school. They haven’t 
decided yet what they want to take. Please pray for them that the Lord will show them 
what His will is for them. They have not been able to travel with us much. It feels odd 
not having them with us all of the time. My wife and I are not looking forward to 
leaving them behind when we return, but we know that even if we are not here, the 
Lord will always be here with them. 

Thank you so much for your prayers and support. Thank you, Emmanuel Baptist 
Church, for teaming up with us to reach Ghana with the Gospel. 
In His Service, 

The Jeremy Kenney Family 

Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa 
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